
Dear Chair Barker, 
 
Oregon small businesses are still trying to absorb the minimum wage increases every year. That is quite 
a burden and if this added to everything else a lot of small businesses will not be able to continue doing 
business in Oregon. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kathy Coughlan 
2050 Beavercreek Rd # 101 
Oregon City, OR 97045 
store5792@theupsstore.com 
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